
 
 

 

Dear 
 

Parents 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please take your children 
 

for outdoor games. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Read story 

books to them 

 
Holiday Homework 
 

Nursery 2018 
 

 

A few fun sheets 

to be done in the 

holidays. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Give them play dough 

and beads to play with. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The school is scheduled to close 

from 12
th

  May, 2018 and 
reopen on 21st June, 

2018(Thursday). Please check 
the school website in case of any 

change. 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Paste a photograph or draw a picture of 

any place you visited during your summer 

holidays. 



 

Colour the picture. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Collect 5 different 

feathers and bring 

them in an envelope. 

Please submit this H.W. 

in a paper folder on the 

first day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Girls please 
 

colour me! 



Colour the picture. 
 

Please submit this 

H.W. in a paper 

folder on the first 

day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Boys please 
 

colour me! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Collect 5 different 

feathers and bring 

them in an envelope. 



Trace and make standing lines. 



Trace and make sleeping lines. Colour the pictures. 



Trace and make slanting lines. 



Colour the pictures. 



Trace and colour the pictures. 



Paste buttons to make colourful flowers. Colour 

the leaves and the pot. 



Do cotton dabbing 
 

with different 
 

colours. 



Colour the flowers with the given colours. 

red blue 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

yellow 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

green 

pink 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 brown 

orange 
black  



Join the dots and colour the pictures. 



Do tearing and pasting 
 

with newspaper in the 
 

elephant. 



Do finger printing in the shapes with different colours. 



Find 5 differences and circle them. 
 



Match the objects and colour them with the 

same colours. 



Colour the picture. 


